
THANK YOU FOR  
A CLEANER PAYNE 
AND ARCADE
We came with a crew on April 12th and removed one ton of garbage from  

the neighborhood. Many of you joined in, sent treats, lunch, or donated 

supplies. Thank you!

What You Can Do Now:
Keep it Up! Sweep the storefront to get  

the small stuff that accumulates regularly.

See Something Bigger? Call the City to  

report for a pick-up 651-266-8989.

 

Do More with PABA and ESABA!
Stay updated with our e-news that promotes 

businesses and your projects!

Keep It Open On Arcade: Find ways to help  

businesses survive construction that is happening  

now through end of October 2025.
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